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What We Are Learning! 

We spent the week talking about our 

feelings. The littles enjoyed graphing their 

feelings on our daily chart and ask to 

continue doing so. They wrote in their 

journals about what makes them happy and 

sad, did a feelings cut and glue pattern, an 

Emoji Count, stamped an ABC pattern with 

foam faces, and played with feeling puppets. 

Mrs. Vargo did a fun paper plate activity with 

us. We worked on the letter K with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We rotated through 

several math centers and continue to 

practice name writing. In Religion we talked 

about how Jesus wants us to love, forgive, 

and be kind. We talk about our 3rd quarter 

virtue of kindness daily. We also made a ”My 

Friends and Me” booklet. 

 

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

Upcoming Events 

March  1 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run      

March  6 – PS, PK, Kinder Parent Info Night  

March 15 – Sham-ROCK Dinner and Auction     

March 20 – Spring Pictures                   

March 21 – No School                                     

March 24-28 – Spring Break                           

March 31 – Classes Resume                     

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, Feb. 25th.   

 

Next week we will be working on the letter A 

and talking about Community Helpers. 

Snacks for next week:                                

Monday – Josie                                          

Tuesday – Huck                              

Wednesday – Kasen                             

Thursday – Olivia                                    

Friday – Oliver 

 

 
 

February 21, 2025 

 

 

 

 

august 9, 2016 

Notes: 

The Rockets Foundation 5K and Kids Fun Run has been rescheduled to Saturday, March 1st. The 

Fun Run will begin at 1:30 pm and the 5K will kick off at 2:00. For more information and to register 

visit www.fueltherockets.com. Hope to see you there!  

February book flyers are being sent home. If interested, please order online by Friday, February 

28th. 
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